Year 11 Revision

Wednesday 18th March
Dear Parent/ Carer,

Please find attached a copy of all of the subject areas your child is studying. Also included are the topic areas necessary to study, revision resources and web links that your child can use to help them revise.

The Edge Academy have given your child a range of revision guides to support them with their personal study at home to prepare them for their GCSEs whilst we go through this current phase.

There is enough work in the revision guides and work booklets to last for at least one month. Furthermore, the website addresses given have links to many more hours of study to support your child with their impending GCSEs.
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at The Edge Academy (0121 533 5858) or email claire.fairburn@theedgeacademy.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Claire Fairburn 

Assistant Principal

